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FCA Statement in Response to GM Lawsuit

November 20, 2019,  Auburn Hills, Mich. - We are astonished by this filing, both its content and its timing. We can

only assume this was intended to disrupt our proposed merger with PSA as well as our ongoing negotiations with the

UAW. We intend to vigorously defend against this meritless lawsuit and pursue all legal remedies in response to it.
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


